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Group ID: 422

Consent name: Fulton Hogan - Roydon Quarry

Consent number: CRC192408, CRC192409, CRC192410, CRC192411, CRC192412,
CRC192413, CRC192414, RC185627

Name: Stacey Frew

Care of:

Work phone:

Home phone:

Email: 

Contact by email: Yes

Is a trade competitor: No

Directly affected: Yes

Consent support/hearing details

CRC192408: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192409: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192410: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192411: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192412: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192413: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
CRC192414: oppose | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing
RC185627: neither | NOT to be heard | will NOT consider joint hearing

Reasons comment:



Reasons for opposing are: I do not want to see additional traffic through the Templeton
Community. There is already a heavy flow of thoroughfare traffic which is dangerous to
our community. I often walk Railway Terrace and witness almost daily heavy vehicles
crossing the centre line, in particular on the bend where Jones Road meets Railway
Terrace. On one occasion recently a truck lost part of its load of rocks on the corner. One
would assume he was travelling too fast or had an unsecured load. When approached he
said he had just come from the Miners Road Quarry. It is understood this was a contractor
and not a Fulton Hogan Truck. There is no way Fulton Hogan can guarantee this situation
is not to re-occur. The nuisance of dust and noise and the impact this will have on me and
my family is of great concern. As a home owner we have the right to enjoyment of our
land/home. This will possibly be jeopardized by constant dust, noise and vibrations of
heavy vehicles. Water contamination. I would hate to see the quality of our water change.
We have recently had the addition of chlorine to our water and at times this has made it
impossible for us to drink. There are no benefits of having the Roydon quarry so close to
me or my family. I believe the potential noise, air pollution , water contamination, and
additional traffic will cause an unhealthy nuisance and loss of rights to enjoy our
home/land.

Consent comment:
Should consent be granted I would like to see a condition applied that no heavy vehicles
are allowed to travel through the main residential area of Templeton. Works which create
any level of noise should be limited to so many hours per year, similar to those of the
Ruapuna Speedway. Restriction on dust. Works that create dust should not be allowed
during months where there is a water shortage (i.e Summer) as it would be impossible to
keep the dust down with minimal water.




